From: Neil Stewart

Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 7:00 PM

To: Hartman, Suzanne <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org>
Subject: Re: Take charge of your power

Chelan County PUD IT Warning:
Please use caution! This is an external email with links or attachments.
Sounds like an absolutely wonderful idea to me!

Go for it!

Always remember to forget the troubles that pass your way;
BUT NEVER forget the blessings that come each day.

On Mar 31, 2017, at 17:13, Suzanne Hartman <suzanne.hartman@chelanpud.org> wrote:
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